
From: Stephanie Blakely
To: Sharon Campbell
Subject: Re: Affirmation and Audit: University of Nebraska at Kearney
Date: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 3:09:14 PM

Non-NU Email

 
 
Dear Professor Campbell,
 
Thank you for submitting the NASM 2022-2023 Accreditation Audit and 2022-2023 Affirmation
Statement for the University of Nebraska at Kearney. Nothing further is required to complete this
annual reporting requirement.
 
  
Sincerely yours,
 
Stephanie Blakely
Finance and Operations Associate
11250 Roger Bacon Drive, Suite 21
Reston, VA 20190
(703) 437-0700, Extension 118
sblakely@arts-accredit.org 
www.arts-accredit.org
 
 
 
 

From: Sharon Campbell <campbellso@unk.edu>
Date: Friday, July 1, 2022 at 12:38 PM
To: Annual Reports <annualreports@arts-accredit.org>
Subject: Affirmation and Audit: University of Nebraska at Kearney
 
Thank you for accepting my submission of the attached documents.
 
Best regards,
 
Sharon O’Connell Campbell, D.M.A.
(she/her/hers)
Chair, Music, Theatre, and Dance
Professor of Music (Voice)
308-865-8614
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